OF 1.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th December, 1930,

Dear Sir,

I em in receipt of your letter of the 17th instamt
intimsting thet the 5.5."WALLACE “CSE" hes arrived st your
Port with s view to her machinery being installed, and desiring
tc be informed of what remeins to be done to complete the
Survey fur clessification.

The Society's Surveyors at Rotterdem ure being
recuested t¢ forward to this (ffice as soon aus pos.ible their
First Entry Report on the ship, and as soon &s this comes to
hand I shell have pleasure ir writing you further on the subject.

1 an; Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

wecretary.
The Secretary,

GLAGGOW,
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